
Dear Parents and Students,  
 
My first semester teaching Art at Hillside has been an absolute pleasure.  We are now at the 
beginning of a new term, and I would like to inform you of a change that will be happening in Art 
class in order to maintain a positive, safe, and productive atmosphere.  Each week students will 
receive 10 participation points for coming to class, participating, being on time, and being 
prepared. Students will begin to lose points if they are tardy, unprepared, not in their seat when 
the bell rings, and/or being disrespectful to others including the teacher. Students will not receive 
a warning; this is their warning. Students cannot make up participation points.  
 
I am hoping this change will make art class a positive experience for everyone. Students need to 
learn appropriate, responsible behavior in order to have a fun, safe, and productive class.   
 
If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to ask. You may contact me via email, phone, or 
comment on the blog! Thank you! 

 
 

Sincerely,  
Mrs. Claire Proctor  
Claire.Proctor@slcschools.org  
801-481-4828 ext. 1088 
(http://hillsidemiddleart.weebly.com/) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Parent’s/Guardian’s signature: ____________________________________________________ 
Please sign and return 
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